
GVSA board meeting minutes – Sept. 12, 2016 
Present:  Josh Sheldon, John Hall, Sue Crabtree, Ken Lovell, Jim Cisler, Bjorn Hansen, Bruce 
Lane 
Guests: Steve Colby, Aaron Vandrie 
Meeting called to order by John Hall at 7:04pm 
Previous meeting minutes not approved as not presented. 

Officer’s reports:   
Jake Harmon – shared financials via email 

Ken Lovell – Ken let us know about an issue with a Fury coach. Ken let us know that an issue 
came to us from a parent concerned on player information being available on the GVSA website.  
Ken will create a proposal on when GVSA holds its disciplinary hearings. 

President’s report:   
John brought up a discussion topic on adding a second level to Elite divisions. 

Administrators report:  
See attachment. 

Sue will be looking to meet with registrars from some clubs to discuss registration processes. 

Old Business: 
Credit card payments – see handout on information.  Sue to create procedures with Dave to 
present at the next meeting. 
Motion made to move forward with credit card payments pending procedures created by Sue and 
Dave.  All were in favor. 

Dick’s Sporting Goods Marketing Opportunity – follow up – they want us to come to them with 
ideas. 

Costa registration issues – follow up – issue with signatures on player registrations and having 
enough players to register a team. 

New Business: 
Respect campaign banners – tabled 

Sportsmanship scores – see attached.  Had discussion on ways numbers are created and ways 
to improve the process. 

Referee evaluations – Bjorn and Bruce to discuss and get back to the board on suggestions. 

Field size’s – Sue to ask all clubs for field dimensions at the end of the fall season.  Sue will also 
add dimensions to the field availability form.  

Midwest Cup tournament registration – Sue to create a proposal on early pass card pick-up.  

Meeting adjourned at 910pm.   
Next meeting is October 3rd,  2016, 7:00pm 
Submitted, 
Josh Sheldon, secretary 








